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MAY 
Mon 21st - Fri 25th 

Enterprise week 

Mon 21st 3.45pm 

Girls football at Tanworth 

School 

Tues 22nd 1.30pm 

KS2 Quad kids at St  

Nicholas Primary 

Wed 23rd 5pm 

Class 4 Parents PGL  

information meeting 

Mon 28th - Fri 1st 

HALF TERM 

JUNE 
Mon 4th  

TRAINING DAY 

Tues 5th 

Class 4 KNEX Challenge 

Fri 8th 

PTA Film Night 

Sat 9th 

Massive Mini Church at 

Coventry Cathedral 

Thurs 14th 3.45 - 5.30pm 

Y5/6 rounders at Alcester 

Academy 

Thurs 14th 7pm 

New Reception Parents     

Information Evening 

 

Musicians will be sharing 

their talents in  Celebration       

Assembly on  Friday 25th  

May at 2.45pm 
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Year 6 SATs 

Our Year 6 pupils have put a tremendous amount of effort into 

completing their SATs this week – and they have impressed all 

who have been  involved in overseeing the SATs with their focus 

and diligence and their impeccable behaviour – we could not ask 

for more. Well done we are incredibly proud of you all! We would 

also like to recognize the contribution made by the pupils and staff in the rest of the 

school in coping so positively with the changes to our normal routines. 

Class 4 have finished the week with a post- SATs party and we are very grateful to all 

the families for all the delicious treats that really helped to make the morning such a 

success. 

Training Day 

A reminder that Monday 4
th
 June is a teacher training day. The first day 

back for the children after half term will be Tuesday 5th June. 

 

Mental Health Awareness Week 

  

RISE is Coventry and Warwickshire's emotional well-being and mental health services 
for children and young people. The website www.cwrise.com provides links to        
information and advice for families about a range of topics linked to emotional health 
and wellbeing. The information below is about a new service they have recently 
launched to support parents: 

R i s e  C o m m u n i t y  H u b s  
Are you a parent or carer of a Warwickshire child?  Would you like to join us for 
a coffee, and learn about common emotional wellbeing concerns in childhood, 
and find out what you can do to help? Our team of specialist mental health   
professionals are facilitating FREE coffee and information sessions at the new 

Rise Community Hubs. 

Rise Community Hubs have been created for Children, Young People, Families and 
our wider communities to offer support, information and guidance on mental health. 

The first two Rise Community Hubs have now launched in the The Ratcliffe Centre 
(Ratcliffe Road, Atherstone, CV9 1LF), and Escape Arts (The Old Slaughterhouse 
Heritage & Arts Centre, The Yard, Sheep Street, Stratford-upon-Avon, CV37 6EE). 

Information sessions at the Community Hubs will include a presentation of a topic, 
with refreshments available before and after, with a chance to meet other parents. If 
after the presentation, you would like to discuss your child with one of our               
professionals, you will be able to book into a drop-in consultation slot later in the 
morning or another week depending on availability. 

Details of dates and times are available on the website on the Community Hubs page. 
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Class 4 Enterprise Week 

Next week, on Friday 25th May, Class 4 is opening a pop-up shop at 3:30 
p.m., for  everyone to enjoy. All of the items that are being sold are all 
handcrafted by Class 4’s   pupils. 

These products include: vibrant book marks, delicious goods,             
refreshing ice-cream, and cracking eggs. As well as this, there will be 
some healthy plants which have been looked after carefully by selected Class 4 students. 
There will also be a magical surprise at the stall if you chose to come. 

Come quickly as this amazing opportunity will be open for one day only! 

By: Georgina, Henry S, Emilie and Poppy.  

 

 

Sporting Stars 

On Thursday afternoon, our girls' football team of Sophie, Emma, Emilie, Georgia, Georgina, Poppy, 
Mia and Amelia took part in the ABS (Alcester Bidford Studley) 7-a-side tournament. 

With six teams present and all teams playing each other it meant that the girls had five matches to 
play. 

After two early and narrow defeats the team continued to play some quality football and in their    
remaining three matches managed to draw two and win one. This meant that they finished fourth, 

which is a big improvement on  previous tournaments. Well done girls. Your positive attitude and support for each 
other does you proud. 

Mr Strangwood. 
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Star of The Week    

Hugh Dathan                         Class 1 

Joshua Lewis                     Class 2  

Alice James              Class 3 

Seth Read 

The SATsations            Class 4    


